
 

  

 

 

 
 
Please check the school below where you would like your child to attend. If a site fills up 

before we get your enrollment form, we will contact you for a second choice. Summers 

County offers universal Pre-K classrooms at four sites throughout the county. Our Pre-K 

Program is a collaboration with CASE WV Head Start and Summers County Schools. 

Classrooms located within the county schools have WVDE certified teachers and aides 

hired by Summers County Schools and the classroom at the Head Start Center has a teacher 

and aide that have authorization endorsed for community programs through the WVDE. 

This year we are excited to offer classrooms at Talcott Elementary School, Jumping Branch 

Elementary School, Hinton Area Elementary, and WV CASE Head Start Center. 

 

Head Start Center            Hinton Area     Jumping Branch    Talcott   

      466-6016                            466-6024                    466-6005                            466-6029            

 
Children who will be four years old prior to July 1, 2024 are eligible to enroll. It is very important that all 

children planning to attend Pre-K next year pre-enroll.  We know it is early, but we need this information 

so we will know how many teachers are needed for Pre-K classes next year.  

Please fill out completely. 

Child’s Full Name:             

Date of Birth:          ⁬ boy     ⁬ girl 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:           

  

Address:           

 

   Work/Cell/Home Number: ____________________ 

 

  

       

 

 

 
 

 

The tentative date for our Pre-K enrollment is March 25, 2024. We will be contacting you to make an appointment for 

your child. 

   

If you know of a family with a child who would be eligible to enroll please pass this information to them.  
 

 

FOR SCHOOL USE ONLY: 

 

Date: _______________     Time: ______________   Received By: _________________ 

 
DISCRIMINATION PROHIBITED 

“This institution is an equal opportunity employer.” 

Summers County Pre-K Enrollment 

For Next Year! 
 

 

Important enrollment materials you 

need to be working on: 

 

(1) Your child must have a certified 

birth certificate from the 

Division of Vital Statistics 

Bureau.  

 

       (2) Immunizations should be up-to-

date.   

If you have any questions concerning enrollment 

please call Mrs. Crystal Richmond, Pre-K 

Specialist at (304) 466-6024. 

 


